
 
St. Peter’s Academy – Weekly newsletter (UKS2 Mrs Parry) 

 
Spring 2 Newsletter #3 
 
What a fun week we have had. It was great to see the children all dressed up for World Book 
Day and we enjoyed a day of book related activities. 
 
What have we been up to this week? 

• Continuing to write parts of a story of fear – they have blown me away with their 
writing! 

• We are now reading Wolf Wilder by Katherine Rundell. Very different but just as 
exciting!  

• Multiplying fractions by integers and perimeter of polygons 

• Indigenous people of the Arctic and Antarctic in Geography 

• The stations of the cross in RE 

• Ostinato rhythms in Music 

• Adaptation in Science 
 
Next week 
 

• Due to the cancellation of Swimming we have more time to collect plastics for our 
sculptures next week. Thank you for all that has been brought in so far! 

 
 
Homework 

• Spellings 

• Maths – Multiplying fractions by integers 

• English – Relative clauses 
 

Key dates are available on the Headteacher Newsletter and the weekly newsletter at a 
glance. See below here: 
https://www.eastbridgfordstpeters.co.uk/weekly-newsletters-20232024/ 
https://www.eastbridgfordstpeters.co.uk/stream/newsletters/full/1/-//  

 

 

UKS2 Staff: 
Mrs. Parry – Year 5 teacher     
Mrs Smith – Teaching Support (HLTA) 
Miss. Walton – Year 6 Teacher   

Date: Friday 8th March 2024 
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